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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - Ref: FOI/012192 

With reference to your FOI request that was received in connection with 'Fines', please see response below. 

 
For the Financial Year 2012/13 (April 2012 to March 2013) there were no fines imposed. This is as per FOI ref 
011690. However on this FOI we were asked to provide data for the whole period from April 2012 to November 2013, 
and there were fines for the period April 2013 to November 2013 included within the response, however we would 
class this as Financial period 2013/14.  
 
FOI references 011619 and 012021 only requested information on fines for breaches of ambulance turnround times.  

 

So for clarification, this is the breakdown of fines for the Financial Periods 2013/14 and 2014/15: 

 



 

 

 
 This information has been received from Dudley CCG and is classed by them as the verified “Final” list of fines for breaches. 


